
   

Christ the King 

 Year 5/6 Spring 2 Newsletter 

      Learning together in faith, hope and love. 

 

Dear Parents, 

We hope your children have enjoyed their half term and are feeling refreshed—we are now halfway 

through the school year and Spring is upon us! All children were a credit on our school trip, their   

costumes looked brilliant and we hope that they learnt a lot.  

As we head in to the next half term, could we please remind you that attendance is paramount and 

please only keep children off school if it is really necessary. This is so that your child’s learning is not 

disrupted as it can be very hard for them to catch up if they have missed the beginning of a topic.  

If you ever have any worries or concerns, please remember we are always available to chat at a time 

that does not impact on children’s learning—we like to think we are very approachable!  

Regards, Year 5/6 Team  

 

Key Dates       

4th March—Books at Bedtime (6pm) 

6th March—Ash Wednesday Service (2pm) 

7th March—World Book Day (dress up) 

11th and 14th March—Parent’s evening 

15th March—Mufti Day 

19th March—Class Photo Day 

4th April—Stations of the cross (2pm) 

5th April—End of Spring Term (1:30pm) 

 

Reminders 

Trip payment reminder: 

All outstanding payments for our residential trips 

are due by Monday 8th March 2019. The cost is as 

follows: 

Year 5 (Leeson House) - a total payment of 

£121.50  

Trip dates- Mon 29th April until Wed 1st May 2019 
 

Year 6 (Butcher’s Coppice) - a total payment of 

£55.00 

Trip dates- Mon 20th May until Wed 22nd May 2019 
 

Home learning club:  

Could we remind you that this is a time for      

children to complete home learning silently, as 

most staff are teaching  intervention groups at this 

time.  

Parents’ Evening 

Your child has received a letter and please log 

in to book appointments.  

Booking opens on March 1st and appointments 

are first come first served. We would love to 

see all of you!  

If you are struggling to book one, please speak 

to a member of the team. If you have lost your 

log in details please speak to the office staff. 


